
FAIRMOUNT NEIGHBORS ASSOCIATION 

General Meeting – April 17, 2024, 7pm at Edison School 

Attendance: 24 Fairmount Neighbors (including 7 board members) 

Fairmount Neighbors held a joint meeting with South University Neighborhood Association at 

Edison Elementary School. This was the first joint meeting since the pandemic and was meant to 

strengthen relationships among the Boards and community broadly. Tables from various 

community groups were at the meeting and two speakers provided presentations to the 

group, Sierra Anderson, Program Manager for City of Eugene Emergency Management 

and Marin Aurand, Interim Director of the Lane County Historical Museum. It is the 

understanding of both boards that we will find opportunities for joint meetings in the future. 


